
Matthew Miller, MD, a Physician specializing 
in Pulmonary Medicine & Critical Care, 
has been welcomed to the medical staff 
of Southern Ohio Medical Center.

Dr. Miller received his Medical Degree at Keck 
School of Medicine, University of Southern 
California in Los Angeles, CA. He completed a 
Residency in Internal Medicine at Los Angeles 
County + University of Southern California Medical 
Center in Los Angeles, CA, and a Fellowship 
in Pulmonary and Critical Care at Oregon 
Health and Sciences University in Portland, 
OR. He is Board Certified in Internal Medicine, 
Pulmonary Disease, and Critical Care Medicine.

Matthew Miller, MD is joining the SOMC 
Intensive Care Unit, located at 1805 27th 
Street, Portsmouth, OH 45662. He can be 
reached by calling (740) 356-6891. 
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